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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
		Monday, August 11, 2025

WGS Systems Welcomes Clemson Engineering Intern Kendall Anderson
WGS Systems proudly welcomed Kendall Anderson, a junior majoring in Electrical Engineering at Clemson University, as part of our 2025 Summer Internship Program. Kendall joined our team with a strong desire to gain hands-on experience and apply her academic knowledge in a real-world environment, and she has done just that.
During her time with WGS, Kendall was deeply involved in the full lifecycle of a technical project, gaining exposure to all aspects of project design and development. From creating electrical drawings to soldering and wiring components, Kendall embraced new challenges and quickly developed practical skills that extend beyond the classroom. “Having the opportunity to work on a project from start to finish has been incredibly rewarding and insightful,” she shared.
Kendall’s growth throughout the internship has been remarkable, not only in technical proficiency but also in professional confidence. She emphasized how this experience helped her better understand her career interests, improve her communication skills, and build confidence in asking questions and collaborating with others.
Outside of engineering, Kendall is an adventurer at heart having been skydiving and enjoys spending time at the beach with friends and family. If given the chance to travel anywhere, her dream destination is the Maldives.
Reflecting on her experience, Kendall offered this advice to fellow students: “Always take the opportunity and make the most of it. Every experience is a chance to learn and grow.”
At WGS Systems, we are committed to fostering a culture of mentorship, innovation, and support. Kendall describes our team environment as “supportive, collaborative, and driven,” and we are proud to have provided a space where she felt welcomed and empowered.
We thank Kendall for her contributions and wish her continued success as she returns to Clemson University. Her energy, curiosity, and dedication are exactly the qualities we value at WGS Systems.
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